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Covid-19 

Keep yourself and others around you, safe. 

If your child, or anybody in the same household becomes ill with Covid-19 during this term, please email 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org as soon as possible. Thank you for your continued support. 

Important Information 

 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.05pm daily 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4KR 

• White (old breakfast club) door - 4DG 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

World Book Day -                          

Superheroes everywhere! 
 

As part of World Book Day, children and staff 
in school have dressed to impress this week. 

We have seen Spiderman, Spiderwoman, Batman,    
Supergirl, Superman, Clark Kent, and many others   
working hard at English, Maths and other subjects today. 
Many staff and children have shown their appreciation 
for real-life superheroes, by dressing up as doctors and 
nurses too. Children also watched a Bafta nominated 
storyteller and joined in with voices and actions. 

If you’ve dressed as a superhero, or if your child would 
like to tell us who their superhero is and why, 
then why not send us a tweet with your story 
and/or a picture! 

A Message from Miss Pitts  

It was great to see so many superheroes in school yesterday for World Book Day.  We 
hope you all enjoyed taking part in the reading bingo activity and identifying the teachers 
in the masked reader! 

We are looking forward to welcoming all pupils back on Monday.  Please remember the 
gates open at the following times for you to drop off and collect your children: 

AM 8.30am - 8.55am 

PM 3.05pm - 3.30pm (Thursday 1.20pm - 1.45pm)  

Miss Pitts, Head of School 

Free School Meal Vouchers 
 

All vouchers have now been processed and 

issued by Edenred for the last 2 weeks. If 

you have not received your vouchers and are 

entitled to them, you must email grif-

fin.enquiries@vennacademy.org for fur-

ther support. 

If you have received your vouchers but have 

not yet accessed them, please don’t forget to 

do this as soon as possible, before the link 

expires. Once this happens, we will be    

unable to recover your vouchers for you. 

See our lunch menus 

online! 

https://

griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/

lunch-menu/ 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies - order online! 
 

Remember to check the size, and ensure your 

order is submitted and paid for by 22nd March 

2021. Orders received after this date may not 

arrive in time for when the children leave. 
 

All orders must be paid for by the deadline, or 

they will not be accepted. You can pay for your 

hoodie on ParentMail, or over the telephone. 

Please contact grif-

fin.enquiries@vennacademy.org if you experi-

ence any difficulties. 

British Science Week 

5
th

-14
th

 March 2021 
 

Next week when all children return to school, they will be  
discussing different strands of working scientifically each 
morning, in recognition of British Science Week 2021. 

We will also be completing short investigations at the end of 
each day across the school, just like real scientists! 

The children will learn about science, technology,               
engineering and mathematics in school, and will also  bring 
home a Bingo Card to complete activities with the whole  
family at home too! Remember to tweet updates to 
your class teacher, of all your exciting discoveries 
at home all week! 

Health Visits 2021 - 10
th

 March 

Health visitors will be coming to Griffin to 

measure Heights/weights and audiology 

tests for all children in Reception 

Health Visits 2021 - 11
th

 March 

Health visitors will be coming to Griffin to 

measure Heights/weights for all children in 

Year 6 


